
 

 
 

Protecting our environment. Efforts by the Oklahoma Department of Transportation to 

incorporate clean-burning biodiesel were recently honored with the 2010 Zach D. Taylor Jr. 

Clean Cities Vision Award from the Association of Central Oklahoma Governments. The 

achievement was noted at the Monday, Jan. 3, meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation 

Commission. 

Pictured are ODOT Maintenance Engineer Kevin Bloss, Equipment Manager Chuck 

Howard and Assistant State Maintenance Manager Tom Wadley, along with ACOG Executive 

Director John G. Johnson, ODOT Chief Engineer Gary Evans and Rail Programs Division 

Manager Joe Kyle, commission Vice Chair Jim Dunegan and ODOT Director Gary Ridley. 
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